
                      

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 4th edition 

 
Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 26th September 

Nursery N/A 
Reception 93% 
Year 1 97% 
Year 2 95% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 98% 
Year 5 89% 

Year 6 96% 
Weekly average 94% 

 

‘Well done’ to Year 4 this week – very 

impressive attendance! 

Dates for your Diary 

29th September 2025 Year 3 Library Visit 

29th September 2025 Harvest Festival 

1st October 2025 Year 2 Quayside Trip 

2nd October 2025 Year 6 Safety Works 

6th October 2025 Year 2 Library Visit 

7th October 2025 Year 5 Stem Fest 
 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Sammy 

Reception Bailey 

Year 1 Yusuf 

Year 2 Halo 

Year 3 Asyar 

Year 4 Aahil 

Year 5 Shaer 

Year 6 Alfie 

Hi Arp Poppy 

 

 This week:                                                            

                                                                                                                            

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Facebook Page 

We are currently bringing our facebook page to life 

once again, providing you with a wealth of 

information, updates and photographs of children 

learning throughout school. Please search for 

Broadwood Primary School and then click on 

'Pages', the relevant tab across the top. This will 

take you to valuable Broadwood updates and 

reminders. It really is worth following! 

                                                                                 

            

 

We are keen to support and raise funds for Macmillan 

Cancer Research this year. If you are free, please come 

and join us for some refreshments on Monday 29th 

September, from 8:40am. It will also be a lovely 

opportunity to meet and chat with other parents/carers. It 

will be held in our ‘Treehouse’ building.  

 

Our KS1 and KS2 HIARP children 

attended an ‘Emergency Services 

Day’ arranged by ‘Becoming Visible’. 

The children met professionals from 

the police and paramedic services. 

They were shown how to use the 

BSL app and even got to go in an 

ambulance and police car. Overall, it 

was a fantastic and fun day! 

 

A huge ‘Well done’ to Thomas in Year 4, 

who was nominated within our West 

End Schools Trust for upholding our 

shared values, in partnership with 

NUFC. His reward was two tickets to the 

match on Wednesday, which included 

some lovely food in the corporate box 

beforehand. Thomas certainly brought 

them luck as they achieved a 4 -1 win! 

 


